9th September, 1949.

Dear Sir,
5.8, "WARINA"

With preferepme to my letter of the 2nd instant and
previous correspondence, I beg to inform you that the
following cablégram has now baen regeived from the Soclety's
Surveyor at Durban:-

SYARINA REGRET UNABIL RECOMMEND EXTENSION CERTIFICRKTE

YBEYOND DATE EXPIRY",

You will accordingly appreciate that in view of the
nature of the information received from the Surveyor the
Gommittee will not now be prepsred to extend the perled
of grace allowed for the overdue Special Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Glerk to the
; classiflcation Committee,
The Secretery, :
Br tish Indle Steam Navigatlion Co,Ltd.,
122, Ieadenhall Street,
wmn’ Etcﬂsﬁ
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